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In memory of Igor - 19 July 2010

On 18 July was the second anniversary of the death of his friend and colleague Igor Oralov,
died in Moscow during a powerboat race.
Igor was a sincere friend and a serious operator, his first training took place in 2000 and since

that day the passion for the work of Course marshals led him to be the team leader of the
Russian K38.

Fierce and proud to be in K38 family, he always followed all the teachings and directives of the
K38.

Yesterday | personally was in Moscow and with the whole Team of the Russian Powerboating

Federation and several his friends we went to deposit flowers on the accident site on behalf of
the K38 International.

All of us will remind you.
Rest in peace my friend.

Fabio Annigoni

Igor Oralov
My Fiend Igor
Igor Oralov links



http://www.k38watersafety.com/forum/showthread.php?p=695
http://www.k38watersafety.com/forum/showthread.php?t=1155
http://www.k38watersafety.com/forum/showthread.php?t=1045

